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To: Tom Palkert 

 

 

Craig Carlson 

Chair, INCITS T11.2 Fibre Channel 
Physical Variants Task Group  

tpalkert1@gmail.com 

Chair, INCITS T11.3 Fibre Channel 
Interconnection Schemes Task Group 

cwcarlson@marvell.com 

  

CC: Konstantinos Karachalios Secretary, IEEE-SA Standards Board 
Secretary, IEEE-SA Board of Governors 
sasecretary@ieee.org  

Paul Nikolich Chair, IEEE 802 LMSC 
p.nikolich@ieee.org 

Adam Healey Vice-chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working 
Group 
adam.healey@broadcom.com 

Jon Lewis Secretary, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working 
Group 
jon.lewis@dell.com 
 

Robert Lingle, Jr. Chair, IEEE P802.3db Task Force  
rlingle@ofsoptics.com  

 

 

From: David Law Chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 
dlaw@hpe.com 

Subject: Status of IEEE P802.3db Task Force 

Approval: Agreed to at IEEE 802.3 Plenary meeting, July 23, 2020 

 

Dear Mr. Palkert, Mr. Carlson and members of INCITS T11.2 and T11.3, 

 
IEEE P802.3db (100 Gb/s, 200 Gb/s, and 400 Gb/s Short Reach Fiber Task Force) has 
adopted objectives 
(http://www.ieee802.org/3/db/P802d3db_Objectives_Approved_May_2020.pdf).  We would 
like to foster an exchange of information on 100 Gb/s signaling for MMF optical links.  You 
can find our latest meeting materials from our July, 2020 meeting at  
http://www.ieee802.org/3/db/public/July20/ 

We hope you find these helpful as you have a fruitful on-line meeting in August.  We look 
forward to continued communications as both our projects/drafts progress. 
 

 

 
1  This document solely represents the views of the IEEE 802.3 Working Group, and does not 

necessarily represent a position of the IEEE, the IEEE Standards Association, or IEEE 802 
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Sincerely, 

 

David Law 

Chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 


